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PRESS RELEASE

For further information contact the Miller County Sheriff’s Office.

Emphasis: Suspect charged for 2" degree murder in death investigation.

On 08-08-2020 Deputies responded to a residence in Olean Missouri in Miller County for a death
investigation of a 29 year old female who appeared to have died from a drug overdose, which was later
confirmed as a fentanyl overdose from an autopsy. Further investigation lead to a suspect identified as
William Kyle Crooks a 29 year old male of Columbia Missouri. Crooks was located and taken into
custody on 10-07-2020 by Miller County Detectives with the assistance of the Boone County Sheriff’s
Office. On 10-08-2020 Crooks was charged by the Miller County Prosecutor with delivery of a controlled
substance a class C felony and 2™ degree murder a class A felony. Crooks bond is set at $400,000 cash or
surety. The Miller County Sheriff’s Office hopes this sends a message to those who deliver and distribute
controlled substances within Miller County.
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